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“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!” 

 
December 6, 2012 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Just a few reminders . . . 
 
Classroom Open House 
Our next classroom open house will be held tomorrow, Friday, December 7th at 2:20 p.m.  You are welcome to come and visit 
your child’s classroom and join in the activities at that time.  We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Sub Orders 
Sub orders are due by Tuesday, December 11th.  We are not able to accept late orders, so please ensure all orders are in by that 
date.  Our Sub Day will be held Friday, December 14th. 
 
Mass & Turkey Luncheon 
Students and staff will be treated to a turkey luncheon on Wednesday, December 12th, following our Advent Mass at 10:45 a.m. 
at Holy Trinity Parish.  We would like to thank the Lions Club and our School Council for making this possible. 
 
Bubble Gum Day 
Bubble gum day will be held Friday, December 14th.  In order to chew gum for the day, students are required to purchase a “gum 
license” for $2 each and packages of gum can be purchased for $1 each. 
 
Money Tree 
Tickets are still available on our $200 Money Tree.  Tickets can be purchase from School Council Members or at the school 
office for $1 each or 6 for $5.  The draw will be held on the evening of our Christmas Concert, and proceeds will go towards 
school yard improvement. 
 
Christmas Concert 
Holy Family School’s Christmas Concert will be held Tuesday, December 18th at 6:30 p.m. in the school gymnasium.  We ask 
that students be at the school no later than 6:15 p.m.  We hope to see you at the Concert! 
 
Skating Program 
Our skating program will begin Monday, January 7th. 
 Grades 3-6 10:25 a.m. 
 JK-Grade 2 1:00 p.m. 
 Grades 7-8 2:20 p.m. 
It is mandatory that students in JK to Grade 4 wear a helmet, and mittens/gloves must be worn by all students at all times.  As 
well, no child or adult will be permitted on the ice surface at any time without skates.  Given that some children currently do not 
have skates or helmets, we do have a few extras that students are welcome to borrow on skating days.   
 
Please note that if your child is bringing skates on the school bus, the skates must be in a backpack or bag.   
 
If you are available to help tie skates on skating days, please notify the classroom teacher.  We always welcome the extra help! 
 
Please sign and return the attached permission form to your child’s teacher by Wednesday, December 19th. 
 
Our last day of classes prior to the Christmas holidays will be Friday, December 21st.  
Classes will resume on Monday, January 7th.   
 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas! 
 
Yours truly, 
 
………………………………….. 
Matt Turner 
Principal 


